
               

June 28, 2017 

 

 

 

-Public Notice- 

 

N. Krueger Road Improvements Study 

 

 

The Village of Long Grove cordially invites the public to attend a Public Information Meeting 

regarding proposed improvements to Krueger Road, between IL Rte 22 and Gilmer Road. The 

purpose of the meeting is to seek public input and comments on the proposed preliminary design 

alternatives.   

 

                Date:      Thursday, July 13, 2017 

                Time:      6 – 8 p.m. 

                Location:   The Grove Country Club, 3217 IL Route 53, Long Grove, IL 60047 

 

Exhibits will be on display for viewing and representatives from the Village and their consultant 

will be available for discussion and to answer questions.  Written comments may be completed at 

the meeting or mailed in until August 4, 2017. Inquiries may be directed to Long Grove Village 

Manager David Lothspeich, (847) 634-9440.  Dlothspeich@longgrove.net 

 

This meeting will be accessible to persons with a disability in compliance with current 

Accessibility Standards prepared by the Capital Development Board. Persons with a disability 

planning to attend and needing special accommodations should contact the person listed in this 

Notice by July 7, 2017.  
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